Dawson (development), Barry

From: Malcolm Beech <malcolmbeech@acl.com>
Sent: 03 August 2016 07:13

To: Dawson (development), Barry

Subject: Re: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20662951)

Morning Barry

I hope all is well. After a meeting with the client at 16 Redington Gardens NW3 , Mr Steinberger has asked my to
inform you that he would like to fell the single Ash tree in the right hand corner of the rear garden. We had previously
applied to pollard the tree and thin by 30% but after taking another look at this tree it is a single stem with only one
single branch so any work carried out on this tree will leave an ugly stump. As | previously stated, the trees in this
property have largely been left unattended for many years and subsequently some of the self seeded trees are of very
poor quality.

I look forward to your reply and any issues please let me know.

Take care

Malcolm (Forget-Me-Not Garden Design)

MOBILE. 07769632890.

OFFICE. 02083612852. (Answering machine)

WEB. forgetmenotgardendesign.co.uk

malcolmbeech@aol.com










